
Rockville MD 20857 

December 9, 1982 

M rs. Diane L. Schweber 
14200 Catamount Court 
Siliver Spring, Maryland 20906 

Dear ma. Schweber: 

This Is acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 22, 1982, 
informing me of your husband's unfortunate medical condition. As 

;you indicated, such information should be shared with both the 
'Food and Drug Administration and the Center for Disease Control, 
and I am sending the Directors of each of these two agencies copies 
of your letter. In this way, the appropriate persons working on 
vaccinations and innoqulations may be informed of your concerns 
and tire need to undertake necessary precautions on behalf of the 
public. 

Thank you for calling this to my attention. 

Sincerely, 

~;,&wii: c -p 
C. Everett Koop, M .D. 
Surgeon General 


